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June 25, 2021
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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

This is a public announcement from the Ministry Of Human Resources, Culture, Tourism and

Development (“MHRCTD™) to all employers of nonresident workers in Palau.

Be advised that effective immediately, pursuant to Title 13 of the Palau National Code and Part
VIII of the 2019 Government of the Republic of Palau Labor Rules and Regulations, the Office of
Labor Compliance will be conducting onsite inspections of all employer-provided housing to

nonresident workers, and work permits.
The full cooperation all employers providing housing to their nonresident workers with the Office
of Labor Compliance personnel conducting the onsite inspections is respectfully requested.
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